Editorial:  

Happy New Year to our readers -- wishing you a blessed new beginning.

We are glad to have 3 new sections added in 2013 for all 4 issues:

•
“MISSIOLOGICAL REFLECTIONS OF DAVID HESSELGRAVE” by David Hesselgrave

•
 “CONTEXTUALIATION” by Jackson Wu

•
“CREATIVE CONRNER” by the late Paul Grant from his creative legacy

Another column from last year will be continued for all 4 issues, i.e.

•
“URBAN CHURCH PLANTING” by professor Damian Emetuche

We are preparing to launch GM-Korean in the near future, so please in prayers for the team of volunteers for this major undertaking. This is a major development since Korean missionary is the fastest growing force in mission personnel.
